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Dear Parents and Carers,

We will be working on the following spellings during this half term. We have split the spellings as
we will be working on them in class over the next few weeks. We have increased the number of
spellings to 7 per week to prepare the children for when they do ten a week in Year 2. The words
are taken from the Common Exception Words list or ‘tricky words’ the children have been learning
all year.

On Fridays, the children will be given a short spelling test covering the spellings we have been
practising in class throughout the week. Please support your child to learn the spellings at home.
We encourage the children to learn the spellings by using the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check
method. Where appropriate, please encourage your child to think of additional spellings that fit the
spelling pattern/rule.

Week Beginning Spellings
Monday 17th April. could, house, old, too, by, day, today
Monday 24" April. says, I'm, if, love, Mrs, called, here
Monday 1** May. about, off, asked, saw, school, friend
Monday 8" May. mouse, hour, because, where, should, could, would
Monday 15" May. move, use, want, people, eye, wild, child
Monday 22" May. mind, kind, behind, oh, most, only, both

Thank you for your continued support,
Miss Founde, Mrs Hudson and Mrs Holt

Church Street, Walshaw, Bury, Lancashire BL8 3AX 0
01204 883415 (M

ccwalshaw@bury.gov.uk O
www.christchurch.bury.sch.uk o

A Charitable Company Limited by Guarantee registered in England and Wales (Company Number: 10762038) "/ g’-:iEEﬁgLLJxﬁg CFggl;CH
— DIFFERENT
WORLD

Trust Leader: Mr |. Young  Telephone: 01204 883415  E-mail: office@ccmat.co.uk Diocese of Manchester




